

Construction Mitigation Workshop for the Construction Industry

The Air District staff invites construction companies to attend a workshop to hear about potential changes to the Construction Mitigation Program and to provide feedback.

The Construction Mitigation Program has been in place in Sacramento County since the late 1990s. Air District staff recently conducted a review of the Construction Mitigation Program, which includes a recommendation to change the standard mitigation language. The standard mitigation language and the review document are available at the following website:

http://www.airquality.org/businesses/ceqa-land-use-planning/mitigation

Workshop details:

April 25, 2018 @ 1:30 p.m.

Sacramento Area Sewer District Administrative Office (SASD)
Sunset Maple Conference Room (Room 1212)
10060 Goethe Road, Sacramento, CA 95827

Important notes for this meeting room:

- Please park along the street, not in the SASD parking lot.
- Water bottles and closed drink containers are okay to bring, but not food

Questions on the workshop and the Construction Mitigation Program can be directed to Karen Huss at 916-874-4881 or khuss@airquality.org.

RSVP is not required, but if you are planning to attend, please let Karen know.